Invitation to attend the Middle East Hyo Jeong Forum, starting on October 8th

Umberto Angelucci
September 29, 2022

Dear friend,

As a participant of a previous series of the Middle East Hyo Jeong Forum, you are kindly invited to attend
the new series of the Middle East Hyo Jeong Forum, starting on the 8th of October and continuing for 10
sessions, once a month on a Saturday.

The Forum will spotlight the work of youth who are making a change in their communities and countries
in the fields of service, arts and culture.

By bringing out these like minded youth in a platform to share their creative ideas and by developing
exchanges and dialogues beyond the region, we hope to create a fusion with the Hyo Jeong movement
that is taking place in East Asia.

Our forum's key concept - Hyo Jeong - is a Korean word, broadly indicating hearts, spirits and ethics of
the family, based on filial love to the elders, parents and the Creator God. Such family values, essential
for peace and unity, can be extended into society, a nation and even the international community.

The first session will be on the 8th of October from 11:00 - 13:00 GMT or 14:00 to 16:00
Istanbul/Beirut time, with a focus on Lebanon.

Mr. Ramy Taleb, Founder and Director of Al Shabib Risala Organization, will share about the incredible
work of the foundation primarily with the emerging generation to strengthen social cohesion and build a
more peaceful future!




The other speaker in the forum will be Ms. Samia Baalbaki, Community Leader at the Volunteer Circle
Organization, which strives to make volunteering accessible, meaningful, helpful at the national-scale,
and an experience that contributes to personal growth.

Below is the ZOOM link to the session: us06web.zoom,us/j/83636205245

Please note that you do not need to register again. Since you have already registered for the previous
series you will automatically receive further information about the next session very soon.

But feel free to share the information about the Forum as attached below with your contacts.
Warm Regards,

Middle East Hyo Jeong Forum Team



